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My campaigns, policy and other work 

 

 

 

My campaigns 

Part Time Jobs Fair   Complete 

Part Time Jobs Fair is complete 

 

Peer Mentoring Programme  Complete 

The Buddy Scheme has now been launched 

 

Love Societies  Complete 

Love Societies is complete 

 

Find-A-Flatmate Complete 

The Find-A-Flatmate events are complete 

 

Park and Ride  Complete 

There has been a consultation in both Cambridge and Chelmsford regarding public transport 

Other relevant updates 
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Actions updated: 14/3/19 
 
Open Library (In Progress) 
There has been a short 5 question survey sent out which will be a chance for students to feed into the 
discussion around food in the library. There was also a piece of research done to find what people 
currently take to the space just outside the library to see what students want and do bring in with 
them. The food in the library policy is currently being reviewed.  
 
Facilities in Peterborough (Complete) 
Facilities in Peterborough is complete 
 
Hot Food on Young Street (In Progress) 
We are currently waiting for a quote from Andy Lefley for how much it will cost them and the faculty 
to put in the new microwave and hot water unit 
 
Letter of study for Part Time students doing Full time placements (Complete) 
A statement has been sent via newsletter that there is an opportunity to council tax exemption 
 
24hr access to the Medical School (In Progress) 
It is currently a waiting game for security to be ok with the medical school having extended hours. 
 
SSLC accessibility (In Progress) 
There is a plan for a trial of a streamed SSLC in semester 2. There will be a review after to see if the 
stream had any effect on quality of feedback  
 
Improved volunteering opportunities for education courses (Complete) 
This has been completed 
 
Athena Swan (Complete) 
The Athena Swan is complete and has been submitted 
 
International Nurses’ Day! (In Progress)  
I am currently looking at going over to Chelmsford, Cambridge and Peterborough from the 8th-10th 
May for International Nurses’ Day events! I am in conversation with the relevant reps and societies to 
arrange events for this period. 

 


